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Dear Dr. Benoit:

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 2006 inviting the Atlantic Canada
Opportunities Agency to comment on the Discussion Guide for Consultations on the
Board’s Excessive Price Guidelines.

The Agency seeks to strengthen the economy of Atlantic Canada by accelerating
the development of knowledge-based industries, including pharmaceutical and research
firms. Through its Atlantic Innovation Fund, the Agency is collaborating with many such
enterprises and with regional university partners involved in the development and
patenting of medicines and other pharmaceuticals. I expect that many Atlantic Canadian
firms, research institutions and consumers will have an interest in your price review
process, 1n particular, the contemplation of price variations across Canadian markets and
in your consideration to link allowable price increases to the amount of research and
development spending undertaken by the patentee in Canada.

This Agency is not a representative of any of these specific entities, therefore, 1
suggest that private and public sector partners are better positioned to provide specific W
comments on the Discussion Guide. For this reason, I will respectfully decline your kind ‘ Mv‘v
invitation to participate in the consultation meeting to be held in Halifax in November. I

will, however, advise my colleagues to direct interested clients to the Board to ensure that
Atlantic Canadian interests are represented in your consultation process.
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I appreciate your inclusion of the Atlantic Canada Opportunities Agency as an
interested stakeholder in this crucial national issue and wish you much success with this
endeavour.

Yours sincerely,

Monique Collette



